CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY

OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN AND PRESIDENT

MONTREAL

September 29th, 1932.

Dear Sir Arthur:

The National Council of Education has received a cablegram from Major New to the effect that Sir James Irvine,
Principal of St. Andrew's University sails from Glasgow on Saturday.
He is, I understand, agreeable to delivering an address in Montreal as well as in other places on St. Andrew's University. I am told, too, that he is an excellent speaker and the story of this venerable institution is an interesting one. It has been suggested that he speak in Montreal under the auspices of either McGill University, the Canadian Club or the National Council of Education. Naturally, my first choice would be McGill if you think he can be sure of a good audience there.

Yours sincerely / laffel

Ceneral Sir Arthur Currie, Principal and Vice-Chancellor, McGill University, Montreal.